
MONTHLY MEETINGS ONLINE AND/OR IN PERSON

 LGBTQIA+

If you are a student in grades 7-12 who
identifies as Two-Spirit and LGBTQIA+,
you can be a part of helping to build
more prideful school communities!

Get LGBTQ+ student voices
directly to your school board!

To sign up, please scan the QR code or visit:
https://hwdsb.info/StudentVoice by February 11, 2022 at 4:00 PM.


